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Barry Kearney, of counsel of Cozen O'Connor's Labor & Employment department, was quoted in

Business Insurance about the new pro-employer changes by the National Labor Relations Board. The

memo “signals a retrenchment from the Obama era of decisions that were definitely leaning towards

employees and labor unions,” said Barry, a former NLRB associate general counsel, who spent 46

years at the agency before joining Cozen O'Connor in August.

To read more of this article, click here.
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